
From Lisa Griggs, Communities Support Assistant Localism 
 
To: Cornwall Gateway Community Network Panel 
 
Dear all 
 
Plastic Free Cornwall Gateway Network Area 
Following the excellent presentation from the Torpoint Nursery and Infant School, the 
panel discussed exploring the opportunity of making Cornwall Gateway the first 
“plastic free” community network area. It was agreed that Town and Parish Councils 
will discuss this issue at their next meetings and will report back with ideas and 
suggestions for further discussion at the next panel meeting in May.  We’d be grateful 
therefore if you could please respond to Catherine by Monday 29th April so that 
responses can be collated before the meeting. 

 
Kind regards 
Lisa 
 
Lisa Grigg 
Communities Support Assistant 
Localism 
 
Cornwall Fire, Rescue and Community Safety Service 
Resilient Cornwall, Neighbourhoods Directorate 
Cornwall Council 
 
 
 


